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The police department does not recommend that this establishment obtain a city liguor license. During a youth alcohol compliance check
in 2021, this location sold a tobacco product to minor and had drug paraphernalia for sale. Again in 2022, this location sold another
tobacco product to an FDA minor during a separate compliance check. The police department feals this location fails to see the
importance of age restricted products and this would jeopardize the lives of the youth in the area. This store also currently has numerous

cigarette ads covering the windows, which is a safety concern and the store is unkempt with possible health code viclations.



